
7th grade parents—Announcements:
Our Entertainment Book fundraiser “Books for Chairs” has come to a close.  Our chairperson’s records show that many books have not been accounted for either by returning the sample book to school or sending $30 to cover the expense of the sample book.  These books were sent home on 8/12. Please kindly return either the book or payment at your earliest convenience.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Cockerham directly at hcockerham@blracademy.org

Want to get involved at BLRA? Haven’t found a place to volunteer or connect?  Consider becoming a member of the School Accountability Committee.  All schools in Colorado have Accountability committees.  This committee meets once a month and represents our school and its families to the board and to District 49.  This committee’s voice is heard on topics like school safety, curriculum, school spending, priority improvement plans and recommendations on assessments, among others. It would be great to have a 7th grade parent representative on this committee.  If you are interested please contact, Andy Franko at afranko@blracademy.org

Here’s what your students are doing this week:
Math:   Mr. Como
This week in math we are diving in to heavy number crunching with decimals and fractions. If you are student is having trouble keeping up please have them come to math tutoring after school, any day but Friday.

Paragon:   Mr. Larson 
This week in paragon… Blocks 2 and 3 will have a short quiz Thursday to wrap up Mesopotamia, block 4 will have their quiz next week. Beginning this week the three classes will begin focusing on separate ancient civilizations in preparation for Paragon Night which is on the 25th. Block 2 will be presenting on the people in the Indus River Valley in modern-day Pakistan and India. Block 3 will be presenting on the Nile River and ancient Egypt. Block 4 will be presenting on the Tigris and Euphrates Rivers and Mesopotamia.
Paragon tutoring takes place Tuesday’s until 4. All students have the opportunity to retake assessments if they have a conversation with me first to discuss requirements and studying.
                                                                                                                        
Science:  Mrs. Hill
We have started a new unit on Rocks and fossils.  Students will be doing an activity “How do we stack up”. They will be able to observe rock layers and state the relative age from fossils contained in the rock layers.  They should continue working on their Science fair projects at home.

Enrichment-
I currently have Mr. Como’s homeroom students.  They are researching a famous scientist. Your student will need a poster board to display their scientist and present it to the class. They will be presenting Sept 15-17.

Language Arts:   Mrs. Montel             
We begin our study of plot, setting and conflict this week.  Block’s 1 & 2 will be using the classic Rudyard Kipling short story “Rikki Tikki Tavi”.  Block 4 will be reading “Rogue Wave” by  award winning author, Theodore Taylor.  We will start another Vocabulary unit and the completed packet is due on Monday, 9/15.   In addition, students received their 5th weekly reading log of the quarter.  Reading logs are due on Mondays.  Students can always find extra reading logs or current reading requirements  on my website   http://www.schoolrack.com/tmontel/ or in the blue folder in the classroom.
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